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Re: In the Matter of Jessica Hoerres, Pharmacy Technician (Registration No. 8025)
Surrender of Registration in resolution of Docket No. PH-07-099

Dear Ms. Hoerres:

As you were advised by letter dated May 9, 2007, the Board of Registration in Pharmacy (Board)
is in receipt of your Massachusetts Pharmacy Technician Registration (No. 8025) wallet
certificate which you surrendered to the Board by lelter dated May 4, 2007.  As of this date, the
Board has not received the statement forwarded to you by letter dated May 9, 2007, as requested.

Please be advised that the terms and conditions by which the Board has accepted the surrender of
your Massachusetts Pharmacy Techuician Registration in resolution of the complaint currently
pending before the Board as Docket No. PH-07-099 on the following terms and conditions:

1. Your surrender of your pharmacy technician registration together with any right o
renew your registration, to the Board, effective May 4, 2007, was voluntary;

2. Your surrender of your pharmacy technician registration is an act which deprives you
ot all privileges of registration and is not subject to reconsideration or judicial review;

3. You will not apply or attempt to be registered as a pharmacy technician or to rencw
any pharmacy technician registration issued by the Commonwealth of Massachusetts
at any time in the future.

If you do not agrec to the terms and conditions listed above as the terms and conditions by which
the Board has accepted the surrender of your pharmacist technician registration in resolution of
Complam Docket No. PH-07-099, you must notify the Board in writing at the address above
within 21 days of the date of this as letter.




Please be advised that the Board will close the complaint based on your surrender of your
pharmacist technician registration on the terms and conditions listcd above in the event you have
not otherwise notified the Board by the date noted herein.

Very truly your;> .
- l &

mes T. DeVita, R.Ph.
President _
Board of Registration in Pharmacy
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